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Question 1: Will we need to enter OTP participants into the prescription drug monitoring program 
(PDMP)? 42 CFR Part 2 prohibits redisclosure of protected information. 

Answer 1: No, Opioid Treatment Programs are not required to enter participants into the 
prescription drug monitoring program, due to 42 CFR Part 2. However, OTPS are 
required to view the PDMP at the time of admission, before ordering take –home doses, 
and periodically when the participants have changes in medication and at clinical 
decisions points as well as annually.  (See federal guidelines page 50). 


